Info at NIRB

From: David Frenette <david.frenette@agnicoeagle.com>
Sent: December-30-15 7:40 AM

To: Kelli Gillard

Subject: RE : 15EN049 - clarification on fuel transport

Hi Kelli,

You're right, for the file 15EN049, the fuel transport will be done by helicopter.
Regards,

David Frenette

De : Kelli Gillard [kgillard@nirb.ca]

Date d'envoi : 29 décembre 2015 20:36

A : David Frenette

Objet : 15EN049 - clarification on fuel transport

Unnukkut David,

| am going to follow up Heather’s email with one myself, | have been working on the file Kristina was previously working
on and | have a fairly easy question for you.

You are planning on moving fuel by helicopter correct? It just wasn’t totally clear in the file and | don’t want to assume
incorrectly.

Quana and | will be back at work on Thursday.
Kelli

Kelli Gillard B.Sc., P.Ag
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